

The latest on Gwinnett's transit system



February 2023

Learn about updates to Gwinnett's transit system, register for monthly events, discover tips for riding with us, and more with *Ride Gwinnett News*, our monthly newsletter. You can also <u>visit our website</u> to stay informed and bring us along on your trip using #RideGwinnett.



Gwinnett's transit system has been rebranded



Formerly known as Gwinnett County Transit, Gwinnett's public transit system is now called Ride Gwinnett.

The original brand has remained unchanged since the launch of service in 2001. The County has adopted a new brand, and a new brand for transit will ensure the Gwinnett Standard is reflected throughout all County services. We are rebranding all assets which include, but are not limited to, our transit website, buses, bus stop shelters, and bus stop signs.

The rebranding process will continue through the rest of 2023. We will work in multiple phases so that our operations are not impacted.

If you have any questions about the rebranding, you can call Ride Gwinnett Customer Service at 770.822.5010.

Public meetings for new transit service this month

More transit options are coming to Gwinnett! From **February 1 to March 7**, attend an in-person or virtual meeting to learn about Ride
Gwinnett's new services and share your feedback.

As part of the <u>approved 2023 budget</u>, Ride Gwinnett plans to add service to new areas of Gwinnett County. Transit will expand in Snellville, Stone Mountain, Buford, and Suwanee with extended service in Lawrenceville, Lilburn, and Duluth.



To learn more about the proposed transit expansion and public meetings, please visitour website.

Stuff-A-Bus donation drive is back

Help Ride Gwinnett provide necessities to Gwinnett communities in need during this year's Stuff-A-Bus donation drive. We are aiming to fill an entire bus with canned foods and toiletries. Donations received will be delivered to local cooperative ministries.

From **February 20 through 24**, you can place your donations in collection



boxes located on all buses, or you can bring your donations to the Ride Gwinnett Customer Service Office at 3525 Mall Boulevard, Suite 5C in Duluth.

To learn more about the Stuff-A-Bus donation drive, visit RideGwinnett.com.

Fall in Love with Transit on February 23

Learn about Ride Gwinnett's expanded transit service and how it can serve your employees and customers on **Thursday, February 23 from 6:00pm to 8:00pm**at the Gwinnett Justice and Administration Center Atrium.

Gwinnett Transportation and the Office of Economic Development will share resources and offer registration to do business with the County. Information about the Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Program and upcoming bid opportunities will also be provided during the event.



To register, visit $\underline{\text{GwinnettCounty.com/FallInLoveTransit}}.$



We want your feedback

Have comments or suggestions about Ride Gwinnett's service? Submit your feedback or call us at 770.822.5010.



Register for travel training

Ride Gwinnett's Travel Training Program shows prospective riders how to ride the bus. We also provide travel plans over the phone or email. Register for your in-person travel training session or travel plan.

Sign up for *Ride Gwinnett News*.



RideGwinnett.com





Unsubscribe silvia.king@gwinnettcounty.com

Sent bytransit@gwinnettcounty.com